
DPCS Report to Union Council Appendix 

CSP Funding  

Apologies for the appendix, I was waiting until after the strategy launch to announce this. CSP Grant 

has increased to £390,000 for 17/18 (distributing this year through annual budgeting).  

 

I would like to thank all of my officer trustee colleagues for their support and assistance with this 

step change in funding, as well as the staff support from James Lindsay, Phil Stewart  and Jarlath 

O’Hara  in creating this reality.  

This is of course the manifesto point in which I ran; I hope to continue increasing CSP funding 

throughout the year, but through generating revenue externally (such as boosting online shop sales 

of CU regalia and reviewing the life membership offer to allow alumni to direct their funds to clubs).  

Crank Handles 

Whilst a niche problem it was a problem nonetheless. It came to our attention that clubs were being 

charged £64 a week for College to remove/emplace partition walls in rooms around campus. After 

sending a couple of emails, I spoke to Nick Roalfe after a Space Board meeting and the matter is now 

resolved and clubs will be trained to edit walls themselves (no more charge). Many thanks to Laura 

Regan and Paul Buckley for leading this matter to a resolution.  
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